
                                 
 

 

LETTERS OF INTENT 

Letters of intent are coming home today.  Please be sure to fill those out and return them ASAP.  It is helpful 

to have your current intentions regarding next school year as we begin planning, though we know they can 

change.  This is not a commitment in any way, it is just necessary as we begin looking forward to the next 

academic year.  Thank you! 

 

NORTH CAROLINA OPPORTUNITY SCHOLARSHIP 

The NCSEAA portal will open to renewals and new applications on February 1.  If your child currently 

receives the Opportunity Scholarship you need to requalify for next school year.  If you know of any families 

who could benefit from this program, please pass the word along. For more information and the online 

application go to www.ncseaa.edu/OSG.htm.   

 

REPORT CARDS 

Report cards went home last week.  Please be sure to sign those and return them to your child’s teacher. 

 

ACCOUNT PAYMENT POLICY 

If you need to make payment arrangements at any time, please call the office.  See the excerpt below from 

the handbook regarding tuition payments: 

Monthly or weekly payment plans may be set up with the administrative assistant.  All tuition 

payments are due by the 1st day of each month.  A late fee of $20 will be charged to the account after 

the 15th of each month unless prior arrangements have been made.  A student will not be allowed to 

attend class on the first of the next month if tuition is not paid by the 30th of the month unless a 

satisfactory payment arrangement has been made with the office.  A $20.00 fee will be charged for all 

returned checks.  Monthly or weekly payments begin in August, with the last payment due in May of 

the following year.  **In May, all fees must be paid in full by May 15th.  Other payment plans can be 

set up in advance.  Contact the school office about changes to your plan.   

 

WORLD’S FINEST CHOCOLATE 

Each family is required to sell a minimum of 2 boxes.  The sales competition will run through Thursday, 

February 28 at 3 pm.  Prizes will be: 1st – Dinner and a movie for 4; 2nd - $50 gift card; 3rd - $25 gift card.  

There will be a pizza party for the highest selling class and a large candy bar will be given to the top seller in 

each classroom.  Please be sure to turn in the money for one box before taking another.  This could help 

determine winners in the event of a tie.  Thank you!  

 

UPCOMING DATES 

  

Feb 12 – Progress Reports      Feb 18 – Presidents’ Day  

Mar 14-22 – Book Fair     Mar 16 – Spaghetti Dinner  

Mar 22 – End of Quarter, Noon Dismissal   Mar 26 – Report Cards    

April 8-12 – Achievement Testing    Apr 15-19 – Spring Break 
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